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Dear Committee,

I would like to express my concern about the proposed abortion legislation that would allow abortion to birth
 for any reason. I am strongly against this, as there is a wealth of evidence that a baby is a a living being within
 the womb, and any abortion of an unborn baby is comparable to murder, even with a so called "valid" reason. 

This does not trivialise the immense emotional distress that many women face in making this decision, but that
 does not make a killing unborn babies the right thing to do. 

I would strongly support greater counselling systems to be set up to help women in these decisions.

Sincerely,

Peter.

Peter Baade
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